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The meeting was called to order by D. Wimmer at 7:39 pm.

A Motion to approve the August 5, 2013 minutes was made by B. Thornton. Seconded by H. Adams. No
discussion. Unanimously approved.

SD13-003 Jeffrey Weaver, Paradise Drive/Tripp Hollow Road, Map 14, Lot 3-1, 3-Lot Subdivision. A Motion to
recommend Fee-in-Lieu of Open Space was made by J. Noel. Seconded by M. Oatley. Unanimously approved.

The Commission discussed available funds for training. The 2013 Annual Meeting and Environmental CACIWC
Conference is scheduled for Saturday, November 16, 2013 at the Courtyard Hartford Cromwell.

The Commission discussed the Spooky Nights event. The Commission is waiting for guidance from the Spooky
Nights Subcommittee.

The timber harvest is incomplete at this time. The future Disc Golf area has not been cleared yet. D. Wimmer
to contact Austin Tanner to inquire as to the status of the project. M. Oatley to contact Parks and Recreation
to check on the status of the Disc Golf materials.

The town will be working on the nature trail at Riverside Park this week per Austin Tanner. The Creamery
Brook trail has been cleared and is ready to be re-surfaced.

No correspondence or public comment.

Motion to Adjourn was made by J. Noel. Seconded by B. Thornton. Unanimously approved. The meeting
adjourned at 8:05 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeannine Noel
Co-Chairperson



